
 

 
From: Jenifer Shapland   
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 2:58 PM 
To: Economic Stabilization 
Subject: include labor in task force for economic recovery  
  

EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS 
 

Can we have some representatives of labor on this  Economic Stabilization Task Force? The 
names posted on the CBJ Facebook page as participants are all government workers, business 
owners, or managers. We need representation from all sectors. Unions and employee 
associations need a place at the table. 
We don't want just businesses and employers to thrive in the new economy. We want workers to 
have living wages, reliable scheduling, sick leave, and health care. Many workers are denied 
these rights. Many corporations take their profits outside of Juneau, leaving local residents 
without adequate resources for a decent life, despite working full-time. 
 
~Jenifer Shapland 

 
 




